
 
 

 
   

 
Our Ref: GRCR/GR 15.19   
21 June, 2010  
 
Mr. David Archbold 
Managing Director 
Information and Communication Technology Authority, 
P.O. Box 2502GT, 
3rd Floor Alissta Towers, 
Grand Cayman. 
 
Dear Mr. Archbold, 

Re: Second Round Interrogatories Regarding LIME’s FLLRIC Phase 3 Submissions  
 
Cable and Wireless (Cayman Islands) Limited, trading as LIME (“LIME”) is writing further to the Authority’s 
13 May 2010 letter, as modified by the Authority’s 27 May 2010 email, on the above-noted subject.  While we 
have made substantial progress, LIME will not be in a position to file responses to the interrogatories on 
Friday, 25 June 2010, as we had originally anticipated.   
 
Accordingly, LIME requests an extension of three business days to Wednesday, 30 June 2010 to respond 
properly and completely to the Authority’s interrogatories.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Cable and Wireless (Cayman Islands) Limited 
 
 
‘Signed’  
    
Anthony Ritch 
Country Manager (Cayman), LIME 
 
 
c.c. Donald Austin, EVP Legal Regulatory and Corporate Affairs 
 FLLRIC distribution list  
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